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OUR VISION 
As a Parish Catholic Primary School, we at St Mary’s are committed to 
creating a vibrant educational community which is safe and nurturing 

for all children, allowing each child to achieve their full potential, 
imbued with the Good News of Jesus: one in which each person in our 

community is enabled to grow in dignity, developing a living, loving 
relationship with Christ and others. 

Treat others the way you would like 
to be treated. 

Respect Our School 

Do Your Best 

Help Others to Succeed 
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